
Have you submittedyour TransportationApplication? 

Register Here

Bus Passes are required for all Sturgeon Public School
students and must be scanned when entering and exiting
the bus.  Replacement passes are available, for a $20
charge to the student's PowerSchool account, after
completing the Replacement Bus Pass form.

Get the App

Submit by July 14, 2023 to secure transportation
service.
Applications received after this date are not
guaranteed for first-day service.  

All Transportation Fees must be paid or a Payment Plan in place to receive a
bus pass for the 2023-2024 school year.  

Complete the Online Application Form
 if any of the following apply: 

Questions? 
Call us!  780-939-4341 ext 1242 

Registration Form

Bus Status App

You're new to Transportation

You've moved

Your pick-up or drop-off locations have changed

Your primary contact number has changed

You have new information to share with your driver (allergies, special
needs)
You're a Choice Rider - a student attending a school that is not your
school of residence
You're an Ineligible Rider - a student who lives less than 2.4 km from
the school location


